Principal Surveyor,
NEW YORK,

Deayr Sir:

GALVESTON
ey 22nd, 1948,

8/5 "AMATLAX"
Ge t. No, 4222

¥With reference to your letter of the
18th instant quoting remarks Peceived from Woking=

ham relative to the above naged report, we would

reply as follows:

As the electric welded repair to the
shell plate has continued efficlent
and sound for more than two years it
is recommended that the speclal condi~

ticn re
now ba_gr

KE:DLL

rding further examinetion msy
leted.

Zours very truly,

¥m, Hennie
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